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February 2023 Newsletter.  

Attendance 

Please can I  remind all parents that the 

Government expectation for attendance is 

96%. There are quite a lot of children this 

half term with  below expected attendance 

and meetings with parents have been held. 

This may lead to fines and ultimately a crimi-

nal record. Missing lessons                signifi-

cantly impacts your child’s learning!  

Date for your Diary! 

Parent Consultations will take 

place in the week of 20th 

March. A letter will be sent 

out nearer the time regarding  

making your appointments at 

the School Office.  

 

Year 6 SAT’s workshop for Parents. 

There will be a SAT’s workshop for parents on how to 

support your children with their SAT’s revision and    

practice. This will take place on Tuesday 7th March at 

1pm. The  sessions will allow an opportunity for you to  

work alongside your child and help them at this very              

important time in Mathematics, reading and grammar.  

World Book Day 

World Book Day is on Thursday 2nd March. We will be reading all our favourite 

books  and having a special assembly where our librarians will be sharing their 

favourite books.  If your child has a favourite book or a book 

they are enjoying please ask them to bring it in that day. They 

can also dress up as their favourite book character too! Over the 

half-term holiday your child can even decorate a POTATO as their 

favourite book character. Have fun! 



Teacher Strike Day 

On Wednesday 15th March there will 

be a further National Teachers strike. 

At the moment it looks like we will be 

able to open our Year 3 and Year 4 

classes, and our ‘hub’. 

I will confirm this information nearer 

to the day but just wanted to ensure 

that you had enough time to put      

arrangements in place.  

Comic Relief.  

This year Comic Relief is on Friday 17th 
March.  The children will all be taking 

part in a range of  activities and will also 
be able to come to school dressed in 
red. There will be a letter to follow  
about when  they will be on sale.  

 

Safer Internet Day 

The theme this year was ‘‘Want to talk about it? Making space for              

conversations about life online’. So please take time to talk about this with 

your children at home.  

For further information  go to https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-

resource/parents-and-carers 

You will find information and tips for parents, activities and videos for        

children and lots of really useful information about ensuring your child re-

mains safe on-line! 

Household Support Fund 

Just a reminder that we are again 

supporting  families to apply for 

the Household       Support Fund. 

This is available  to any family who 

has not previously accessed the 

fund.  If you haven't received a 

letter and you think you are enti-

tled. Please contact Miss Fox 

through the School Office.  


